
As a resident of Worthington Ohio I ask you to vote against SB311. Sounds like it would make it 
impossible to implement stay at home or quarantine orders to prevent the spread of covid. That’s the 
opposite of what we need right now. My husband works for a large hospital in Columbus and they’re 
getting overwhelmed with covid patients. They’ve got teams of colonoscopy doctors and nurses who are 
now caring for covid patients instead. A lot of people are going to die. Please do something to help slow 
covid, not something that will tie the hands of public health officials. 
Thanks 
Kathleen Knight 
 


